
Make Sure JetBlue Has Your Correct 
Mailing Address for Election 

Per current National Mediation Board 
(NMB) rules, our union representation 
election will be conducted by mail 
ballot. After the NMB authorizes our 
union representation election, 
JetBlue management will have to 
send to the NMB the addresses of all 

eligible JetBlue GO Crewmember voters to the NMB within five days (NOTE: THE UNION 
DOES NOT RECEIVE THIS INFORMATION). 


IT IS CRITICAL THAT JETBLUE HAS YOUR CORRECT ADDRESS WHERE YOU RECEIVE 
YOUR MAIL BECAUSE YOUR BALLOT WILL BE SENT TO THIS ADDRESS BY THE NMB.


If you have to update your address with JetBlue, please do so ASAP, so when our election is 
authorized by the NMB your mail in ballot will be sent to the correct address.


If you have any further questions or concerns, you can see an IAM organizer at your 
location, or call/text (954) 298-9138.


If you believe that your rights have been violated, 
or just want more info on your rights, please scan 
the QR code


